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Subject: new event postings 
Date: 5/13/2009 12:27:30 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
Yesterday I posted a signup sheet on the Men's Locker Room bulletin board for the 11 
June (Thursday), Governors Club SGA interclub event.  We have 30 spots allocated to 
North Ridge, so there should be room for all who are interested.  The next interclub event is 
scheduled for Brier Creek on 18 June, also a Thursday. 
 
I also posted the final flight assignments for the 2009 SGA 2-Man Team Match Play 
Tournament.  This year the tournament has a round robin best ball net format with 3 flights 
of 6 teams.  Each team will play the other 5 teams in its flight.  All matches should be 
completed by 19 October at the latest.  I encourage participants to schedule and begin  
playing their matches as soon as possible.  Contact me directly or via email if you have any 
questions. 
 
Best regards, 
Tom Starr 


